
                                                                                   

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Tuesday 17th December we will be holding our Carol Service at St Mary’s Church in Crich.  Children must be 
dropped off at St Mary’s at the usual time between 8:45 and 8:55 where staff will register the children before our 
Carol Service begins at 9:00am. All are welcome to stay for the service.  All nursery children are welcome.  

 
Children and adults can wear their Christmas jumpers and do not need to bring their normal school bags on this 
day. Children who are having a packed lunch must bring it to the church with them. 
 
Hardwick Class (Nursery/Reception) 
If your child is in Hardwick Class and you are staying for the service, we would really appreciate your help to 
transport your child back to school. Transport will be provided by staff for those unable to do this with car seats 
provided. 
 
Haddon, Wingfield, Chatsworth (Y1-Y6) 
Children in Haddon, Wingfield and Chatsworth will then walk back to school. Any parents/carers that would like to 
walk with us are welcome to do so.  Due to staff ratios, we cannot accommodate children in  Haddon, Wingfield or 
Chatsworth being brought back to school by their parents/ carers. 
 
Breakfast club 
Children in breakfast club will be transported to St Mary’s by school staff.  If you are planning to come to the 
service, please cancel your children from breakfast club ASAP so we can plan transport. 
 
Unfortunately, the bus company that we usually use is no longer in service and the other companies are very 
expensive.  We are hoping that this ‘military operation’ will make the Christmas Service at St. Mary’s accessible and 
enjoyable for all our children and families.   
 
Please fill in the slip and return to school by Wednesday 11th December. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
The Fritchley Team 
 
  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Name of child________________________________       Class_______________________ 
 

o My child is in Hardwick Class and I will be able to transport them back to school. 

o My child is in Hardwick Class and I consent to them being brought back to school by a member of staff. 

o My child is in breakfast club and I consent for a member of staff to transport them to St Mary’s Church. 

(Please tick all that apply) 

Signed___________________________________________ 
 
Realtionship to child _______________________________ 
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